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Moms Helping Moms is a
local organization that

seeks to help new mothers
acquire the necessary
clothing and goods for

their newborn children.
IYC volunteers have
contributed to this

organization’s goal by
donating clothes, wipes,

diapers, bottles, and other
necessities for underserved
new mothers. Thank you to

all who helped!

Moms Helping MomsMoms Helping Moms



March SeniorMarch Senior
Center ConcertCenter Concert

On March 3rd, IYC
visited The Bristal,

hosting an outstanding
concert! Five volunteers

gave wonderful
performances, ranging

on a variety of
instruments, including

piano, violin, and
euphonium. We also had

a singer for the first
time, who was

accompanied by a
pianist. The next concert
is on Sunday, April 21,

2024, so if you are
interested in performing

for the seniors, make
sure to sign up!



Worry WormsWorry Worms
3/30 Preparation Meeting for Worry
Worms Donation to NTCH Childhood

Cancer Wards



IYC PodcastIYC Podcast
IYC USA hosted its first

podcast with Zach Hauler, a
fitness coach and trainer at

Lifetime Fitness. Scan the QR
code to listen to the podcast!

IYC Taiwan hosted its
first podcast, an interview

with Sean Pien, GM of
Microsoft Taiwain. He
and the podcast hosts

discussed defining and
finding success, passions,

obstacles, and life
anecdotes.



OnLOK Senior CenterOnLOK Senior Center
Seasonal Greeting CardsSeasonal Greeting Cards

The purpose of this project is
to create seasonal greeting or
birthday cards for seniors at

San Francisco's OnLok Senior
Center in hopes of making

their birthday or the holiday
season even more special.  

Each card will have thematic
hand-colored line drawings
and and will also include a

personal hand written note.

March BirthdayMarch Birthday
Cards for SeniorsCards for Seniors

The number of cards IYC wrote has
increased again this March! Through

handwritten cards with unique
designs from different members, IYC

was able to share their birthday wishes
with the seniors at The Bristal.

Additionally, IYC is still hosting the
Cards for Seniors event, so sign up in

the future if you are interested!


